
 

 

CXCVI 
TRANSITIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF ST. LOUIS 

SPECIAL ADMINISTRATIVE BOARD 
OFFICIAL REPORT  

NOVEMBER 15, 2018 
ST. LOUIS, MO 
M I N U T E S 

 
 

THE NOVEMBER 15, 2018 MEETING WAS CANCELLED DUE TO 
INCLEMENT WEATHER 

SCHOOLS AND DISTRICT OFFICES WERE CLOSED 
 
 
  

 


